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Docket No. UT-990146 
 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On August 24, 2001, the Commission requested stakeholders to respond to a questionnaire 
concerning the economic effects these draft rules may have on small businesses so that it may 
prepare a Small Business Economic Impact Statement (SBEIS).  The original Notice requested 
responses to the Questionnaire not later than November 7, 2001.  This additional Notice extends 
the time for responses out to no later than December 5, 2001. 
 
The purpose of  the additional time is to permit interested persons extra time to respond to the 
questionnaire concerning all rule sections (including the draft rule sections distributed with this 
Notice).  The Commission will be reviewing responses and finalizing language for use in a 
Proposed Rulemaking process, or CR-102, soon.  So, if you haven't responded to the SBEIS 
Questionnaire yet, now is the time to do so. 
 
The Commission is especially interested in receiving responses to the more recent drafts of 
WACs 480-120-X08, X40, XXX and XXY, which are included in this Notice.  These draft rules 
concern credits for late installation of access lines, credits for missed appointments, general 
requirements for installation of access lines, and requirements for providing non-basic services. 
Copies of these draft rules are provided with this Notice.  The other draft rules on which 
Questionnaire responses are also sought were released with the August 24, 2001, Notice in this 
rulemaking.  All rules are posted on the Commission’s website at www.wutc.wa.gov/990146.   
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SBEIS Questionnaire Responses 
 
All interested persons are requested to respond to the questionnaire, including businesses that do 
not meet the statutory definition of a small business (fifty or fewer employees).  Information 
concerning the effects of the draft rules on both large and small businesses is necessary in order 
to make a comparison.  Response to the questionnaire should be based on the draft rules posted 
in August, except response to WAC 480-120-X08, X40, XXX, and XXY should be based on the 
drafts distributed with this Notice. 
 
The questionnaire may be viewed and responded to on the internet at 
http://www.wutc.wa.gov/990146/SBEIS. 
 
Paper copies of all documents are also available at the Commission's Records Center.  You may 
contact the Records Center at (360) 664-1234 if you need a paper copy of any document. 
 
Responses to the SBEIS Questionnaire will be received on a section by section basis (there is a 
matrix on the website to help keep track of each section for your convenience).  Please respond 
to all sections (either electronically, or by paper) that you believe will have an economic impact 
upon your business or upon customers. 
 
You may respond to the SBEIS questionnaire any time between now and December 5, 
2001.  After December 5, 2001, the internet link to the questionnaire will be closed.  Paper 
responses should also be filed with the Commission no later than December 5, 2001. 
 
If you need additional information, please call Bob Shirley at (360) 664-1292 or e-mail him at 
bshirley@wutc.wa.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 


